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Chris Lopez

From: Carrie Schulstad <director@downtowncamas.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 5:14 PM
To: Chris Lopez
Subject: Re: 10min Parking on west side of Adams and 4th

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Hi Chris, I don't have any issues with those spaces going to 2 hours--as long as the mill gives approval :). 
I'm not sure what their loading needs are there at this point :). 
 

Carrie 

Carrie Schulstad 

Executive Director 
Downtown Camas Association 
360.904.0218 cell 
www.downtowncamas.com 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

     

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.

 
Support the DCA through the WA Main Street B&O Tax Credit Incentive Program! Powerful! 

Let’s Talk Possibilities! 

 "The mission of the Downtown Camas Association is to develop and promote historic Downtown Camas 
by creating a vibrant social, cultural and economic center of the community while emphasizing 
preservation of our city’s historic features." 

 
 
On Wed, Apr 10, 2024 at 2:25 PM Chris Lopez <CLopez@cityofcamas.us> wrote: 

Carrie, 

  

Hope you are enjoying the beautiful day and springtime. I’m reaching out because we have received a 
request to change the (4) 10-min parking spaces west of Adams St into 2-hr parking. We’ll be presenting 
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this to the Parking Advisory Committee May 14th. Are there any concerns or considerations you would 
like us to bring up to the Committee? 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

 

  

Thanks! 

  
 

Chris Lopez (He/Him/His)   

Engineer I- Public Works 
Desk 360-817-7236 | Cell 360-842-9082 
www.cityofcamas.us | clopez@cityofcamas.us
 

  

  

 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to 
this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part may be subject 
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to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by 
an external party.  


